
Breaking the Fast during the Month of Ramadan 

 

On March 22rd, 2024,  Welcoming the month of Ramadan this year was welcomed with great 

enthusiasm by the extended family of Inprase. The enthusiasm was transmitted by inviting 

children from the Nurul Qulub Foundation, Nurul Qulub Mosque with Ustad Imam Rosadi S pdi. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 


